
 

 
 

 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

       

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 20, 2020                                                                               Editor: Charles Bolding, Adjutant 

J. M. “Matt” Barton 441 

Sons of Confederate Veterans 

Camp Newsletter 
  

February 13, 2020         Time: 7:00          

Senior Citizen Building   Sulphur 

Springs, TX     Take Oak Ave. 

BEFORE crossing the tracks turn 

right. Meeting is one block on the 

right.  Dinner will be served by the 

ladies.  Come and enjoy.   

 

 

 

EVENTS 
 

 

 

 

 

Mardi Gras Parade 

February 22, 2020 

Jefferson, Texas 

The streets will be blocked, it is 

best to go early to find a place to 

park.  Lineup will be downtown 

close to the tracks.  Usually our 

float is by the Fudge Shop, look 

for flags. 

 

 

 
Mac Gammill represented the "Matt" Barton Camp at the 

Confederate Heroes Day, Longview 

 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

            

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colonel Richard B. Hubbard Chapter 261 

Birthday Party  

The Potpourri House, Tyler, TX  

 

 

 

 
Members of the Col. Richard Hubbard MOSB 

 

 
Commander Dr. James Newsom 

 

 
Honoring Ancestors 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ms. Lois Davidson Honored 

 



          
 

5th Brigade, Texas Division, SCV 

 

A reminder to all that Commander Eddie Pricer has called a 

meeting of the 5th Brigade to be held on Saturday February 

1st from 10AM till 2PM at the Headquarters of the Lt. David 

Reynolds Camp #2270. The Old Union Community Center, 

US Hwy 67 East, Mount Pleasant, Texas 

 

There will be a lunch served for a small cost to each in 

attendance. 

 

We would like to have Camp Commanders, Camp Lt. 

Commanders, Camp Adjutants and Camp Chaplains try to 

attend if possible. Please see that your Camp is in attendance. 

 

We also would like to ask each Camp to bring a report on your 

Camp activities, membership growth and retention and any 

ideas on Camp programs that you can share with all our 

Camps. 

 

A happy, active and locally involved Camp is how we will 

grow our Order. 

 

I hope to see you at the Brigade meeting, if you have any 

questions let me know. 

 

Bill Elliott, 2nd LT. Commander, 5th Brigade. etaia@att.net. 

903-263-9092 cell 


